
Goldielea Visit  
Our 10 children chosen to go to Goldielea 
Nursing Home next Tuesday are looking 

forward to it. An update on how things 
went next week.  

Cargenbridge School Updates and information 

Hands UP Survey 
The annual Hands Up Survey will take 

place between 11th-15th February.  
Our Junior Road Safety Officers will record 
on one day how each child has travelled to 

school that day.  

Friday 1st February 2019 

Community Council  
The next meeting of the Troqueer 

Landward Community Council is on 
Wed 6th Feb at 7.30pm in the 

School.  

FRIDAY MAIL DROP 
In the mail drop today please find: 

1.  Learning Postcards - P1-7 
2.   School Photograph - Preschool,P1/P7 
3.   NYCOS  -  P3 

Group/Class Photographs 
The School Photographer will be in school 
on Tues 19th Feb to take Pre-school, P1 

and P7 Group/Class photographs.  
Letter in the maildrop today.  

Noticeboard 
The outside Noticeboard is broken, 
there will be no information put on 
it. Hopefully it will be fixed soon.  

Netball Friendly 
Well done to the Netballers who 

took part in the Friendly on Mon-

day at Troqueer Primary School. 

Andrea was very impressed with everyone. 

A great wee group of Netballers! 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week is also Children’s Mental 
Health Week. Mental health is so im-

portant and this year’s theme is Healthy: 
Inside and Out. We will be doing things in 

school to highlight what to do to have 
good mental health. Again there will be a 
link on facebook/blog to advise for par-

ents.  

Badminton Competition  
Good luck to all those who are going to the 
Badminton Cluster Heats on Thurs 7th Feb. 
The winners from this will be invited to the 

Nithsdale event on Sun 17th Feb.  

Email Address: 
gw08officecargenbrid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Blog Address: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/ 

Mrs Watson says ………In the maildrop today you will find your child’s Learning 

Postcard for this term. This tells you some of the learning your child will be 

covering this term.  

Internet Safety Day 
Next Tuesday is Internet Safety Day. 
An important aspect of staying safe. 
The Digital Leaders will deliver some 
of these messages across the school. 
On facebook and the blog there is a 
link to some information for parents 
about how to ensure your child stays 

safe online.  

Smoking Talk  
P6/7 will receive a talk from Student 

Nurses next Thursday on the benefits 
of not smoking. This is part of their 
Health and Wellbeing curriculum.  

Winter Conditions 
As winter draws in, just to 
inform you that we have a 

priority gritting route which 
is kept open in slipper/icy weather. 

This route is our main path from Wa-
terside Road into the school gate. On 
some occasions we may need to close 
the back gate at Woodley Court if it 

is too slippery or dangerous.   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                         W/B 4th February 2019 

On Mon —  Children’s Mental Health Week              Country Dancing ASC 3-4pm     

On Tues—  Internet Safety Day           Goldielea Visit            Netball ASC 3—4 pm  

On Wed —   Feis Rois P5/6        Poetry ASC 3-4pm       Badminton ASC 3-4pm (last one)      Community Council Mtg 7.30pm  

On Thurs — Smoking Talk P6/7                 Country Dancing with Mrs Vivek ASC 3-4pm          Badminton Cluster Heats 

                      Football P4 & P5 ASC 6-7pm             Football  P6 & P7 ASC 7-8pm  

On Friday—    P4-7 Morning Running Club 8.30-9am      Brew & Blether 9-10am        Computer ASC 3-4pm  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 

Pupil of the Week   
Fri 1st February 2019 

P1/2 Liam, P2/3 Cora, P4 Lucia May 
P5/6 Amira, P6/7 Hannah  

WELL DONE !!!!  
Cup Winner was :  ABBEY 

Day of Dance Festival 
Well done to P2/3 and P4 who had a fab 

time on Tuesday at the Day of Dance 

Festival. Thank you to Miss Cairns and 

Mrs Vivek for teaching the children all 

the dances . Thank you to Mrs 

McDowall and Mrs Thomson for accom-

panying the children to the Festival. 

Tel. No. 
01387 273550 

Morning Running Club  
Well done to all those who braved the cold 

this morning for our “Morning Running 
Club”. We had a good turnout.  

REMINDER …… The School and 

Nursery will be closed to children 

on Thurs 21st and Fri 22nd Feb 

for Teachers INSET days.   

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/

